August-Sept. 2020

Dear Pastor & Praying Friends,

Welcome Spring! Here we have just started Spring and are looking forward to warmer weather. We want to thank all of you for standing by us through your prayer and

support. During these unique times, it is truly a blessing to have churches praying for us and supporting us. Thank you for praying and would ask that you continue praying!

After six months, we are back to holding services in the building! It was a bit awkward as we had to keep our masks on the whole time, keep a distance and can only have ten people, but we are so thankful that we can meet in person! At the time of this letter, Argentina is still under social distancing measure by the government. We have been practicing these measures since the middle of March. It has become a bit more flexible than previous months. All the regulations are not exactly clear but we thought if the shopping malls and gyms are back open why not the church. We restarted our services at the building and we had a new couple visit us that had been watching the Facebook Live Services. We ask your prayers for Gonzalo and Carolina. Please pray for wisdom as we make decisions concerning the format of the services in the months to follow.

We are rejoicing in the salvation of Diego and Debora who received the Lord through individual Bible studies we've been doing with them through video calls. Last month, David started a new Bible study with Fabricio, the son of Mariana, a lady who was saved and baptized a few months ago at our church. Hannah hopes to start a study with Sabrina (the wife of Diego) and we are trusting the Lord for her salvation.

We are seeing the Lord work through Mariana as she has been a testimony to her family during this time. The Lord has given her victory over her struggle with the lottery and taken away that desire. Her husband has even started listening the services on Sunday. Angel, a man from our neighborhood is very excited about his new life in Christ and looks forward to doing his weekly Bible study with David. He says he can feel the power and impact of the Bible.

David has started preaching through the Book of James on Sunday mornings on Facebook Live and going through different Psalms on Wednesdays. He also had the opportunity to preach through Zoom at a couples meeting in Chile and participates in mens meeting with churches from Argentina.

Please continue to pray for us, our church family (as many our new in the faith) and for our neighbors, Franco, Gabriel and Paola that they would be saved. We appreciate your prayers for the authorities in Argentina that they would seek the Lord and make the right decisions for the people. Pray that the Lord will protect and guide us as we serve Him here. Thank you so much for all that you do for missions and the cause of Christ down here in Argentina! God bless you!

David, Hannah, Ingrid, & Zoey Owens davidowens@mwbm.org
www.reachingargentina.org



CONTACT INFO

@davidowens2906 www.reachingargentina.org

BIRTHDAYS David 06/29 Hannah 09/01 Ingrid 04/12/2016 Anniversary: 05/23/2014

GOALS Evangelism & Discipleship (Matthew 28:19-20) Training Leaders (2 Timothy 2:2) Planting Churches (Acts 16:5)



P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 706-654-2818 www.mwbm.org







